
 

 
 

Bill Fritz Park shelter roof renewal 
 
 

August 2021 

Bargara 

Project 

As part of Bundaberg Regional Council’s 
Parks Asset Renewal Program 2021 – 
2022 we will be upgrading the Bill Fritz 
Park shelter roof as it has reached the 
end of its useable life.  

This project will ensure the park 
supports the recreation needs of the 
surrounding community and is in 
keeping with Council infrastructure 
standards.   

 

 

The project will involve 

• Removal of the existing roof 
• Installation of a new roof 

 

Next steps 

 

Feedback 

Please contact Council if you require 
additional information about any 
aspects of the project.  

You can stay up to date with this project 
at bundaberg.qld.gov.au/projects-parks-
gardens 

 

 

 

 

September 2021 End of September 
2021 

Roof removed 
 

New roof installed 
weather permitting 

For more information                        
 

Phone: 1300 883 699  
Email: parksadministration@bundaberg.qld.gov.au 
Operational Supervisor: Carla Colasimone  
Division 5 Councillor: Cr Greg Barnes 0488 539 123 
Portfolio Councillor: Cr Wayne Honor 0488 539 224 


